
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Summer Term – 16th April 2021 

This Week 

The children have returned to school well – they recognise that this is the final 

term of their time at Lea Endowed and we are determined to enjoy it and make 

the most of our time together. We have paid respects to Prince Philip, The Duke of 

Edinburgh, by writing our own prayers which are fluttering beautifully in our 

Reflection Area so that others can read them and reflect. We also researched his 

life and learnt new information about his achievements and legacy. Our Maths has 

centred around number and place value and we have also completed a SATs 

paper to give us the experience of completing timed tests. Our PHSE has focused 

on Drugs Education and our understanding of the problems relating to drugs. 

Thank you! 
Thank you to all the families 

who contributed flowers 

and plants to help us 

celebrate the life of Prince 

Philip. We are still accepting 

contributions, which we are 

planting in our school 

grounds, as a lasting 

memorial. 

 

 

 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is…… 

Stuart King 

Together with a handful of 

Christian airmen, Stuart 

believed that aviation and 

technology could be used to 

help the most vulnerable, hard-to-reach places — and 

this passion grew to become a lifelong mission. 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

TRUST 

 

Celebration 

Trust – Archie for really working hard to build up the 

tower of trust, working hard and being polite and 

respectful. 

Star Writer – Jake B for an excellent argument in 

preparation for our debate about mobile phones. 

Super Work – Ethan for shining quietly in all he does. 

We see you and appreciate all your hard work Ethan! 

School Uniform 

Please note that all children should come to school 

in their PE kits every Tuesday 

 

We totally understand that acquiring new uniform has 

been really difficult during lockdown. 

However, with restrictions easing and non-essential 

shops re-opening, we ask that all children come to 

school in the correct uniform, including correct 

footwear please. PE kits should ideally not have a 

logo, and include a plain white t-shirt and blue or 

black jogging bottoms and a hoodie. 

Next Week 

We shall be using our new skills in debating to build 

up arguments for and against the construction of the 

new Western Link Road, which is so prominent around 

school at the moment. We will also be using formal 

language and conventions to write letters to the 

people responsible for the road. Our new RE unit is 

Ascension and Pentecost and we shall discover how 

others have been impacted by the Holy Spirit. Maths 

will focus on formal methods of multiplication and 

division as this has been identified as an area of 

weakness following the SATs practise paper. 


